
 
 

TOWN OF BOOTHBAY HARBOR 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Boothbay Harbor Town Office, 11 Howard Street 
 

       October 8, 2024 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.   

 

The Boothbay Harbor Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 8, 2024, 
from 6:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M., to allow for public participation in reviewing and discussing 
draft amendments to the Land Use Code related to LD 2003. 
 
Proposed draft ordinance changes may be obtained at the town office during regular 
business hours, online at www.boothbayharbor.org or by telephone, mail, or email request. 
Copies will also be available at the hearing.   
 
Questions about the public hearing should be directed to Julia Latter, Town Manager, at 
(207) 633-3671 or jlatter@boothbayharbor.org.   
 
 
People with disabilities or who have difficulty with the English language and who plan to attend the meeting should 
contact the town in advance of the meeting if they need a reasonable accommodation to participate, such as an 
interpreter or a person skilled in American Sign Language. The town will then request the information needed to 
decide exactly what kind of accommodation is necessary and reasonable for a particular individual and a particular 
meeting location.  
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